
Thursday, September 16, 2010
6:30 to 9 pm

at CHAPTERS PINECREST
2735 Iris St, Ottawa, 613-596-3003 

You’re Invited to a Fundraiser…
for 

QuickStart
Early Intervention for Autism

 Chapters, Pinecrest and QuickStart cordially invite you to an information 
evening and fundraiser for QuickStart.  With every in-store purchase of 
regularly priced products* 10% of registered guest sales will be donated 

directly to QuickStart. 
Join us for a fun evening and the chance to support QuickStart. 

When you arrive at the store, please ensure that you register at the 
registration desk with this invitation, which will be located directly inside the 

main doors.  To register, contact Suzanne Jacobson at 
Suzanne@quickstartautism.ca 

Please note all discount programs including the iRewards program, will not 
be in effect during the event.  Thank you.

*Please note that Gift Card purchases are not included for the 
Fundraiser.


 
 
 
 
 DOOR PRIZE BALLOT

Name:______________________________________________

Number:_____________________________________________
Please fill out and bring with you on the evening of the fundraiser.  Ballots may be entered 

in the draw at the registration desk located inside the main doors.
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